
  

    

Charter Review Commission ● 1140 Terex Road ● Hudson, Ohio 44236 ● (330) 650-1799 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

July 3, 2025 
 
 
Hudson City Council 

Attn. Aparna Wheeler, Clerk 

1140 Terex Road 

Hudson, Ohio 44236 

 

 

Re: Report and Recommendations of the 2025 Charter Review Commission 

 

Dear Members of Council, 

 

On behalf of the 2025 Hudson Charter Review Commission, thank you for the opportunity to serve 

our community in the important effort of examining our City’s Charter and identifying potential 

ways to improve our government. 

 

Since its organizational meeting in January, the Commission has met twelve times and crafted 

eight proposals it deems advisable to submit to the electors of our community.  Please accept this 

letter and the attached as the Commission’s final report and recommendations for its proposed 

amendments to the Hudson City Charter to be placed on the November 4, 2025 General Election 

ballot.  

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. Again, thank you 

for the opportunity and privilege of serving. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert S. Kagler, Chair 

Hudson Charter Review Commission 
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